	                                                                                                                                                [image: ]Dr. Sarah Briscoe, Ed.D 
Principal
2128 E Gano Ave
St. Louis, MO 63107
(314) 534-0370                                                              

[image: ]
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Ms Floyd

Dear Parents and Staff, 
My name is Mikiya Floyd and I am the new Parent and Community Specialist at Bryan Hill Elementary. This is my first year in this position. My mission as your Family & Community Specialist is to get to know all families so that I can assist in integrating parents, community and school. By doing that it will help us develop relationships, and partnerships within the school and community. Ultimately, helping students get the support they need to have a successful school year. 
By working together, we can grow our PTO that meets regularly, engage parents as volunteers and create friendships that will keep our families and the greater community enlightened on the activities at Bryan Hill Elementary. I look forward to helping our Bryan Hill Eagles SOAR!
If there are any questions or if you would like to reach me, please call the school at 314-534-0370 or email me at Mikiya.Floyd@slps.org.  
Sincerely,
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